
May 21, 2015 

  
Senate Judiciary Committee 

Chairman Floyd Prozanski and Members of the Committee 
  

Support for passage of HB2038 
  

I am writing this in support of HB 2038.  I own rural land in Polk County that 
has a landing strip on it.  I testified in person at the first House hearing on 

this bill.  I have to fly to Hawaii today and cannot attend the hearing in.   
  

HB 2038, in its present form contains the main concepts discussed in the 
previous hearing.  I continue to support its passage.  It adds a common 

sense provision to the issue of public use of privately held recreation 
areas.  It costs nothing. 

  

Please approve the passage of this bill. 
      

Thank you for your consideration 
  

Sincerely, 
  

Donald S. Powell 
  
 

 


